
Drop In Cervical
Screening (smear) Clinic

After Visit Advice Summary

Thank you for visiting the drop in cervical screening clinic. 

You may have some spotting or light bleeding after your cer-

vical screening test.

This is very common and should go away after a few hours.

Your results can take a couple of weeks to come back to you 

via letter. 

You should have received leaflets about what these results 

mean with your letter inviting you to attend your cervical 

screen. However should you need further advice about this 

please visit: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/cervi-

cal-screening-description-in-brief/cervical-screening-

helping-you-decide--2#what-happens-to-samples-after-

screening

It is not the responsibility of the drop-in clinic to chase results. 

If you haven’t received your screening results via letter within 

4 weeks please speak to your GP. 
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